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Just want to support this bill. As tax payers, voters,and citizens of St. Paul. We need this bill passed to help make
our county roads safer.  Please support this bill for all the people that live, work, and commute on these rural roads
daily.

Thanks for your consideration.

Nick & Tina Schneider
PO Box 24
St. Paul, Or 97137
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